ACTION ITEM 

To:  Members of the Elizabethtown Board of Education

From:  Kelli Bush, Superintendent

Date:  May 16, 2022

Subject:  District Athletic Director

FACTS:   As athletic programs have been added within the district, the need for a dedicated staff member charged with developing, planning, organizing and implementing those programs for students has grown. In turn, the day to day responsibilities have increased in regard to supervision, communication, record keeping, and coordinating such that a full time director is a necessity to promote and maintain the highest quality of programs in compliance with KHSAA regulations and rules.  The current Athletic Director job description will be utilized.  Consolidating the middle school and high school athletic director positions into one full time district role will allow for higher quality operations and foster meaningful and positive experiences for students. 


Recommendation:   I recommend the District Athletic Director job be approved to begin July 1, 2022 with a corresponding salary that aligns to the certified teacher salary schedule and current high school athletic director salary






